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Local Business Joins Forces with Hunger Task Force 
Globally Oriented Firm Acts Locally 

 
MILWAUKEE, WI, July 6, 2004 – Staff from Iverson Language Associates, Inc. will be joining 
forces with the Hunger Task Force on Saturday, July 10th, 2004.  Volunteers from Iverson will be 
sorting non-perishable food items, filling boxes, and stacking finished boxes on pallets for 
distribution to the Hunger Task Force’s network of 80 pantries, programs and shelters.   
 
“Even though our business is increasingly global, our involvement with the Hunger Task Force 
gives us an opportunity to give something back to our local communities in a very real way”, says 
Steve Iverson, President of Iverson Language Associates, Inc. 
 
The Hunger Task Force provides donated food and food purchased in bulk to emergency feeding 
organizations. “We distribute all of this food at no cost to our meal programs, food pantries and 
homeless shelters. It’s free food for the hungry,” says Chris Allen, Community Relations Manager 
at Hunger Task Force. 
 
Headquartered in Milwaukee, Wisconsin, Iverson Language Associates, Inc. specializes in 
managing document translation, and translation memory. For more information, please visit the 
Iverson website at www.iversonlang.com, or contact Steve Iverson, President. 
 
For additional information on the Hunger Task Force, please contact Chris Allen, Community 
Relations Manager at  414-777-0483, x116 or visit www.hungertaskforce.org. 
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